
STEP 1 
In order to obtain a VPK Certificate of Eligibility, parents must visit the Early Learning Coalition 
website at www.elcbrevard.org to complete the on-line registration process. Please contact the 
Early Learning Coalition at (321) 637-1800 for additional information. 
 
STEP 2 
Parents may register at one of the Summer VPK schools listed below beginning on May 1. 
 

   Croton Elementary 
   1449 Croton Road 
 Melbourne, FL  32935 

 
Saturn Elementary 
880 N. Range Road 

Cocoa, FL 32926 
 

 
Parents must bring: 

• VPK Certificate of Eligibility  
• Child’s original birth certificate 
• Immunization record 
• Current physical examination 
• Two (2) forms of residence verification 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 Summer VPK will be held Monday – Friday from June 1 – July 31, 2020. 

Schools will host a Meet & Greet on June 1 from 12:30 – 2:30 and early dismissal  
on July 31 at 11:30. There will be no school July 3. 

 Student hours for the Summer VPK program will be 7:30 – 2:30. 
 School locations may change depending on student enrollment.  
 Services for students with an Individual Education Plan (IEP) will not be provided as a  

part of the Summer VPK program.  
 Parents must provide transportation.  
 Breakfast and lunch will be available.  

 
Customer Service 633-1000, ext. 11500 

Office of Early Childhood, ext. 11340 
 

www.brevardschools.org 
2/5/20 

 
  

Brevard Public Schools, in collaboration with the Early Learning Coalition of Brevard, offers a 
Summer Voluntary Prekindergarten Program (VPK) at selected schools. VPK is a FREE early 
learning program to prepare four-year-olds for kindergarten and build the foundation for 
school success. Students must be 4 years old on or before September 1, 2019, reside in 
Florida, and did not attend the School Year VPK program to be eligible for Summer VPK.  
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